
 
Thursday, October 18, 2007 

  
 
Parks and Recreation Item No. 10 
RECOMMENDATION FOR COUNCIL ACTION 
 

 
 
Subject: Approve execution of a contract with KEYSTONE CONSTRUCTION INC. for replacement of the 
Zilker Park Irrigation Pump Station, in the amount of $327,000 for the Base Bid, with no alternates for a 
total approval amount of $327,000. 
 
Amount and Source of Funding: Funding is available in the Fiscal Year 2007- 2008 Capital Budget of 
the Parks and Recreation Department. 
 
Fiscal Note: A fiscal note is attached (8740-8607-3201) 
 
For More Information: Ricardo Soliz, 974-6765 
 
MBE/WBE: This contract will be awarded in compliance with Chapter 2-9A of the City Code (Minority-
Owned and Women-Owned Business Enterprise Procurement Program) by meeting the goals with 
13.76% MBE and 13.15% WBE subcontractor participation. 
 

 
 
This project is to provide a replacement of the irrigation pump station for Zilker Park. The goal of PARD is 
to continue to strive to use lake water or other alternative water re-use solutions where possible, for 
irrigation purposes.   
 
This contractor will supply and install a prefabricated irrigation pump station complete with intake line and 
main line connection.  Completion of this project will allow for the conversion from potable to raw water 
from Lady Bird Lake for irrigating the entire north end of Zilker Park.  The project is estimated to be 
completed in 165 calendar days, weather permitting. 
 


